
Join us at our next Council Meeting on Monday, December 9th at
9 AM (Budget Meeting) and at 5pm (Council Meeting)

Budget Survey

Looking for more information on this meeting? 
Visit our website or YouTube channel for more details!

tel 519-268-7334 email mramnanan@thamescentre.on.ca
4305 Hamilton Rd, Dorchester, Ontario, N0L 1G3

Last night Thames Centre honoured three local firefighters for
a collective 110 years of exemplary service. They were:

Rick Sager – District Deputy Chief – Station 1 – 40 Years

Dave Cove – Captain (retired) – Station 2 – 40 Years

David VanDyk – Captain – Station 1 – 30 Years

Mayor Sharron McMillan, Fire Chief Nick Dorken, District Chief
Wes Fox, and District Deputy Chief Robert Kuenzlen were on
hand at the beginning of last night’s meeting to recognize
these men for their years of distinguished service to the
Thames Centre Fire Department, and their unwavering
dedication to keeping our community. safe.

Local Firefighters
Honoured for Dedication

Water Bills Due
- November 25

Survey Link

Call our offices at
519-268-7334 ext. 229
and you can hear the
amount owing on your
bill, or request an e-mail
copy.

You can also sign up for
online payments on our
website.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TC2025BGT
https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://www.youtube.com/@MunicipalityofThamesCentre


Looking for more information on this meeting? 
Visit our website or YouTube channel for more details!

At last night’s meeting, a motion was
passed to explore the expansion of the
Thorndale Lions Club.

The motion was put forward by Councillor
Tom Heeman, and it called for the creation
of “an Ad-Hoc Committee for the expansion
of the Thorndale Community Centre, with
the goals of consulting on a design of a
future expansion.”

The proposed expansion would include a new hall with a stage, an expanded kitchen area, and
paved parking areas.

The motion called for Council to receive a report from the committee in January 2025.

Motion Passed - Roadway & Traffic Town Hall Meeting

Motion Passed - Thorndale Lions Club Expansion

Council has called for a Roadway & Traffic Town Hall meeting to be held in Spring 2025.

The planned town hall meeting would invite stakeholders to participate in an open forum that
allows residents to ask questions, provide suggestions, and give feedback on roadway and
traffic safety concerns.

Keep an eye on our website for updates, or follow us on Facebook, Instagram, X (formerly
Twitter), or LinkedIn to receive news on the Roadway & Traffic Town Hall and other events and
important dates in Thames Centre.

Community Improvement
Funding Approved

2025 Fees & Charges
Posted Online

Council approved funding for Community
Improvement Grants.

When funding agreements are made with
community proponents, the grants will be
officially announced.

Council approved the 2025 fees and charges
proposed by staff. An implementation by-law
will be proposed at a future meeting.

To view the proposed 2025 fees & charges,
please visit: https://tinyurl.com/TC2025Fees

https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://pub-thamescentre.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7364fb4f-0df6-486f-8992-66b6e74e09ba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&Item=105&Tab=attachments
https://www.youtube.com/@MunicipalityofThamesCentre

